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The Oregon Quilt Project received a microfunding grant of $235 for purchase of equipment.  

Expenses:  

 Photo backstand  $139.99 

 Camera - Canon Powershot  149.99 ($95 from NHN Microfunding Grant) 

Following our Fall report and request to use the remaining $95 in our grant for a more efficient camera. 

On March 16-17, we had the opportunity to use the camera and backstand at the Sherman County 

Museum in Moro for our documentation sessions at the museum. Both proved convenient to use.  We 

look forward to many sessions showing this valuable equipment. 

Thank you again for the financial support and interest. 

Mary Bywater Cross 

March 18, 2015 
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